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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 4:55 PM
To: 'Kim Todd'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request

Good afternoon Ms. Todd,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Kim Todd [mailto:dkkctodd@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 01, 2017 4:53 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 rate increase request 
 
Dear Public service Commissioners, 
I am writing you concerning a very important item on the agenda this week, Utilities, Inc. Florida Docket No. 20160101 
rate increase request. When I first was made aware of this months ago I honestly didn' even think it would get this far, with 
the attendance at the meeting and the amount of outrage I have heard. Please think about the people this will effect-on 
both sides of the issue. The customers of Seminole County could be asked to take on 70% OF THE INCREASE for this 
company. Overnight! While I'm fortunate enough to not be in the retired category yet I can't imagine the impact this would 
have on that part of our community. Not in my wildest dreams would I think this would be considered just.  
  On the flipside, the increase would be used to line the pockets of CEOs not even in this state and some not even in the 
USA! I have not seen a valid reason for this increase or for Seminole County to have to bear such a large burden. Does 
anyone do what's right anymore?  




